
HB 2659 -- DENTAL BOARD

SPONSOR: Smith (163)

This bill repeals the requirement that all licensed persons
employed by, or contracting with a federally qualified health
center required to register with the Missouri Dental Board must
certify in writing to the board at the time of issuance and renewal
of the registration that the facility of the health center meets
the same operating standards regarding cleanliness, sanitation, and
professionalism as would the facility of a licensed dentist.


